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25/08/2018  17:16:482018/3043/P OBJ Natalie 

Tubeileh-Hall

I object to this extension as it is out of keeping with the rest of the terrace. It is already too high and this 

extension would make it look like a tower. I cannot believe the previous extension was allowed. I never saw a 

consultation on it. This proposal would mean further light being blocked for the residents opposite and a 

precedent would be set for extensions for other houses in the street. This will change the look of this special 

area.

25/08/2018  15:51:202018/3043/P OBJ Dr Clare P F 

Taylor

This vertical extension of number 33 Inverness Street would be visible from street level (unlike the plant room 

on the school) and be totally out of scale and out of character with the height of the rest of the terrace, as well 

as with the new Cavendish school building. This would cause a very negative effect on the look of the street, 

which is in a Conservation Area. 

Number 40, 42 and 44 Inverness Street opposite are listed, as are numbers 37 to 43 on the same side. This 

proposed development would detract from the heritage character of the area and its preservation, detracting 

from the setting of these protected terraces. 

The extra high building would also cast shadow across the street onto numbers 40-44 reducing the light.

25/08/2018  17:16:502018/3043/P OBJ Natalie 

Tubeileh-Hall

I object to this extension as it is out of keeping with the rest of the terrace. It is already too high and this 

extension would make it look like a tower. I cannot believe the previous extension was allowed. I never saw a 

consultation on it. This proposal would mean further light being blocked for the residents opposite and a 

precedent would be set for extensions for other houses in the street. This will change the look of this special 

area.
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